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I strongly oppose HB 2002 and urge you to reject it entirely. No child should be given 

drugs, hormones, or physically altering surgery in the misguided idea of  "gender-

affirming care". 

 

At present there are many people who have been irreversibly damaged by the ill-

conceived, liberal ideology of transgenderism. Chloe, now 18, had her healthy 

breasts totally removed by adults who made no effort to think reasonably, to consider 

scientific facts,  or to care for and about Chloe.  

 

Be thinking adults! A person cannot change their gender (chromosomes remain as 

received at conception) and for any adult who provides medical, psychological, or 

emotional care to a child or teen that will damage the child/teen physically, 

psychologically, and emotionally is not really caring for that child/teen.  

 

Adherence to ideology leads to stupidity  and insanity. Think of the children/young 

adults, not your blind, egotistical goals. To support HB 2002 is to throw confused, 

searching children and young adults under the bus without being loving and caring.  

 

Pushing transgenderism on kids goes hand in hand with sneaking behind parents' 

back to take a girl for an abortion. Abortion kills the baby in the womb and damages 

the girl/woman emotionally and, in some cases, physically.  

 

Reject HB 2002! Instead, care for children and teens and young women who are 

pregnant. 

 

Thank you, 

Elizabeth Slavick  

Medford  


